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R.C.I.A. (Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults)  
     7-9 pm Mondays  -  Parish Center 
 

Rosary 
Mass. 

 

Holy Hour 
First Friday of the month 7:00-8:00 

 

 
Fr.  Salvatore Cordaro, O.F.M., Cap.  Pastor 
 
In Residence: 
Fr. John Mellitt, O.F.M., Cap. 
Fr. Raphael Iannone, O.F. M., Cap. 

 
Monday 

RCIA adapted for Children 6:30-8:00 PM                 Church Hall 
RCIA adapted for Teens   6:30-8:00 PM             Parish Center 

 
Tuesday 

Grades 1  -  6   6:00 to 7:30 PM               Parish Center 
 

Wednesday 
Grades 1-6  6:00 to 7:30 PM               Parish Center 

 
Thursday 

Grades 1 & 2  4:30 to 6:00 PM             Parish Center 
 

Sunday     
Pre-K, Kindergarten  9:30 to 10:30 AM            Parish Center 

(4 yrs. old by Sept. 1st) and Kindergarten 
Grades 1 - 6   10:45 to 12:15 AM          Parish Center 
(Grade 3 is a pilot Catechesis of the Good Shepherd class) 

 

St. Joseph Church  
A Ministry of the Capuchin Franciscan Friars, Province of St. Mary (New York/New England ) 

34 Chestnut St., Paltz, 12561 Tel. Å 845-255-5679 
Å      Email:   stjoenp@stjosephnewpaltz.org 

Parish Office Hours: Mon-Thurs 9:30-4:00  Fri. 9:30-1:00 

St. Joseph Religious Education Program 

Tel. 
         email: 16religiouseducation@gmail.com 



CATHOLICS INVITE CATHOLICS   
ñCome to Mass in the Lordôs house on the Lordôs dayò  

 

 
 
EVENTS OF THE WEEK:  May 26-June 2, 2019 
 
26     Sun Showing of the Film ñRomeroò- 1:00- Hall 
  Wedding- Riccitella/Magaletta- 2:00- Church 
  Baptism- Natalie Moysey- 3:30- Church 
 
27     Mon Memorial Day- parish offices are closed 
  Food Pantry- 11:00-12:00- Hall 
 
28     Tues  Catholic Grandparents Association- 9:45-  
  Hall 
  Food Pantry- 11:00-12:00- Hall 
 
29     Wed          Robert Doucette Prayer Shawl Ministry- 10:00
  - Center 
  Food Pantry- 11:00 ï 12:00- Hall 
  Vigil Mass for the Ascension- 7:00- Church 
 
30     Thurs         Ascension- Masses at 9:00 A.M. and 7:00 P.M. 
               Parish Offices will be closed 
  Senior Social- 12:00   
  
31     Fri  Food Pantry- 11:00 ï 12:00- Hall 
 
1   Sat  Baptism- Lucas Chase Nocera- 2:30- Church 
 
2       Sun Sunday Social- after all the Masses- Hall 
  Baptisms- Luke Anthony Bianco; Jackson  
  Cooper- 1:00- Church 
 
Future Events:  
 
FUNERALS AT ST. JOSEPHôS:   
 
MEMORIAL DAY- Our nation celebrates Memorial Day on 
Monday, May 27 and we take that opportunity to remember all 

those who have given their lives in defense of 
this country.  We pray for their families and 
friends who mourn them and we also pray 
that a true and lasting peace may one day be 
known throughout the world.  In observance 
of the holiday, the parish office will be 
closed.  Have a happy and safe weekend! 

 
ASCENSION THURSDAY- The Church 
celebrates the Ascension of our Lord on 
Thursday, May 30.  This is a holyday of 
obligation and Masses will be offered on 
Wednesday, May 29 at 7:00 P.M., and on 
Thursday at 9:00 A.M. and at 7:00 P.M. 
   
 
 

 

FR. JOHN KOELLEôS FIRST MASS- We are very happy to 
announce that our Capuchin brother John Koelle 
will be celebrating his first Mass here at St. 
Josephôs at the 11:30 Mass on Sunday, June 9.  It 
is a great privilege for us to share this special 
moment of grace with Fr. John and we thank him 
for choosing to have his first Mass here.  A 
reception with light refreshments will follow in 
the church hall.  Fr. John will begin as our new 
parochial vicar on June 24.   
 
GETTING FAMILIES TOGETHER- We are organizing a 

group that will be for parish members who have 
families with children from toddlers to 
teens.  Weôll organize social events and 
activities such as picnics, trips, tours and other 
fun activities- all for our families to have a good 
time together and hopefully strengthen the 
community we have within our parish.  Dave 

Cervini will be speaking at the Masses the weekend June 1/2 
about this initiative and he will be at the Sunday Social as well to 
share more about this.    If you are interested in participating or 
planning, please see Dave at the Sunday Social on June 2, or you 
can email the parish office at www.stjoenp@stjosephnewpaltz.org 
 
CATHOLIC GRANDPARENTS ASSOCIATION- All 
Grandparents are cordially invited to attend our next meeting of 
the Catholic Grandparents Association on Tuesday, May 28 at 
9:45 AM in the Church Hall. Please join us for lively 
conversation and great refreshments. 

MOST PRECIOUS BLOOD SCHOOL- If you are looking for 
an educational experience for your child that is grounded in the 
Catholic tradition and dedicated to helping each student achieve 
his or her fullest potential, please consider Most Precious Blood 
School in Walden.  It is for pre-K through 8th grade and is 
currently accepting admissions for the 2019-2020 academic year.  
For more information, please go to www.mpbschool.org/ 
 
COMMUNITY WELLNESS EVENT- On Thursday, May 30 
at 6:00 P.M. there will be a presentation for parents on the new 
drugs that many of our young people are experimenting with, 
including vapes, synthetics, DMX, dabs, etc.  Come and learn 
about what these drugs look like, how they are used, the risks and 
warning signs and how to discuss all this with your teen.  It will 
be held at the auditorium of New Paltz Middle School and is 
sponsored by the Office for Community Wellness along with the 
Middle School PTA.  To RSVP, please call Phoenix Kawamoto at 
845-256-5014. 
 
CITIZENSHIP CLASSES- There will be free U.S. 
citizenship classes offered here at St. Josephôs 
beginning on every Thursday through July 18.  The 
classes will be held in the parish center and will run 
from 6:30- 8:30 P.M.  For more information, please 
call 646-342-4177 or 973-698-0205 (se habla 
espanol). 
 
CONCERT OF SACRED MUSIC- There will be a concert of 
sacred music on Sunday, June 9 at 2:00 P.M. at St. Peter Church 

in Kingston.  Proceeds will go to supporting the Divine Mercy 
Perpetual Adoration Chapel of Ulster County at Immaculate 

Conception Church in Kingston.  A reception will follow at 
Catholic Charities on Adams St. Tickets are $20 and please go 
to www.adorationchapelnewyork.com for information on how to 
purchase tickets.  

 

Sixth Sunday of  
Easter 

mailto:stjoenp@stjosephnewpaltz.org
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Blast Off to Mars & Beyond Vacation Bible 
School 2019 Children - Join us Monday, July 1 
ï Friday, July 5, 9:30 am -1:00 pm. Enjoy 
music, games, Bible stories, arts & crafts and 
snacks as you grow in Faith and have Fun! No 
fixed cost ï donations accepted. Children 
entering Kindergarten through those just 

completed 5th grade can blast off! Pick up a registration form 
from the tables in church and send to the Parish Center by June 
1st. Volunteers 13-Senior Citizens also needed. For questions, 
contact Roberta Perrego, 845-702-8830 or 
robertaperrego@yahoo.com. 
 
VOLUNTEERS NEEDED!- Pre-teens, teens 
and adults both young and old to volunteer at 
this yearôs Vacation Bible School (July 1-5 
from 9:30 A.M.-1:00 P.M.) Canôt come that 
week?  You can join our Decoration Crew ï 
help design and prepare decorations before 
July 1!.  For more information or to volunteer, please contact 
Roberta Perrego (text or call) 845-702-8830 or email: 
robertaperrego@yahoo.com. Thank you! 

 
 
PRAYING WITH SCRIPTURE- Would you like 
to learn about praying with Scripture? Join us for a 
time of praying and reflecting on Scripture each 
Friday morning from 8:00-8:50 A.M. After reading 
the Gospel of the coming Sunday, we take time for 
quiet reflection and then a time for sharing our 
reflections.  We meet in the Parish Library 
downstairs in the Parish Center. If you have any 

questions, please email Sister Elizabeth Anne at 
dipippoe@newpaltz.edu  
 
 
LET US KNOW YOUR CHANGES- If you have recently 
moved or changed your phone number, please let the parish office 
know.  We need to keep the information in our parish census as 
up-to-date as possible so that we can assure you receive the 
information we send out to you.  Thank You! 
 
FILM ON OSCAR ROMERO- Our 
Menôs Prayer Group will be showing the 
film ñRomeroò on Sunday, May 26 at 1:00 
in our church hall.  This acclaimed film 
dramatically recreates the powerful and 
inspiring story of St. Oscar Romero, who 
was an outspoken advocate of the poor and marginalized and who 
was martyred in 1980.   All are welcome to attend.  Refreshments 
will be provided and there will be a discussion after the film. 

 
PRESENTATIONS ON NEPAL- The Maya 

Gold Foundation sponsored sixteen New 

Paltz High School students for their trip to 

Nepal this past April and each teen has been 

working with a mentor from the Foundation 

to create a presentation that is meaningful to them and 

informative to the community.  These presentations will be 

offered through the end of June- everyone is invited and they are 

all free.  For more information, please go to: 

www.mayagoldfoundation.org/what-we-do/nepal/bringing-it-

home 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
LEGOÈ SUMMER CAMPS AT ST. JOSEPH: This summer, 
St. Joseph Church will be host to Snapology Summer Camps. 
Snapology provides a fun and safe environment for children to 
learn math, science, technology, engineering, and literacy 
concepts using LegoÈ bricks and other similar building tools. Our 
programs include: LegoÈ Robotics, LegoÈ Animation Studio, 
and STEM classes where campers learn how to 
build small machines and mechanisms. We also 
offer super-fun theme camps like LegoÈ Star 
Wars, Ninja Training Camp, and Minecraft. Our 
programs are for children ages 5 to 12 and run in 
July and August. Snapology is committed to 
education (and fun!) and we understand the 
importance of keeping our programs affordable. 
We are pleased to provide two need-based scholarships to 
students who wish to attend our camps who canôt otherwise afford 
to. With Snapology's Summer Camps the world of STEM is 
brought to life, and your children can learn, create, and innovate 
while having a blast! Call Lela Basile at (845) 255-1318 or visit 
us at midhudson.snapology.com 
 

 CYFM FAMILY FESTIVA- Join us at CYFM in Garrison on 

Sunday, June 2 for our annual Family Festiva and Godôs TYM 

Olympics.  Itôs a free, fun day for the whole family! We will 

begin with Mass at 11:00 A.M., followed by a Senior tree 

planting ceremony at noon and then lunch. (Please bring a salad 

or dessert to share.)  After lunch, there will be game booths open 

for children and at 2:00 P.M., Godôs TYM Olympics will begin.  

For more information, please call 845-424-3609 or email 

cyfm@cydm.org.  All are welcome.  
 

 

 

 
 
SAINT JOSEPHôS RELIGIOUS EDUCATION PROGRAM 
 
There are no words to express our gratitude for all our volunteer 
Cathechists, Mentors and Office Staff, who give tirelessly of 
themselves for our children. 
Sr. Philomena 
 
REGISTRATION for the 2019/2020 school year has be-
gun.  Registration forms will be available in the back of the 
Church, in the Parish offices, and will be handed out in all clas-
ses beginning the first week of April. All brand new registrants 
must make an appointment with Sr. Philomena, call 255-0237. 
Registration can also be done online on our Parish website. Get 
your registrations in early to avoid the late fee, and to be sure to 
reserve your child's space in class... classes fill fast!   
Unfortunately our 7th/8th grade Confirmation Preparation class 
is full, therefore we can't accept any new students.  If your child 
is currently in our program, their space is already reserved, but 
you do need to complete a registration form for next year.   
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